Email to Steering Committee and Kitchen Cabinet Members
The Advantage Asheville 2010 Campaign continues to push forward and we are getting closer to our $3.5 million goal each day. We continue to have positive conversations with several of our largest investors that are taking longer than originally anticipated to make their final decision. Therefore, we are on a revised timeline to close out the campaign in December 2006.

This additional time allows the opportunity to continue to re-approach the past investors that had originally declined to participate in AA2010. With your help we have already been able to bring back 6 investors that have re-committed to the efforts at their past level of involvement or higher…..The bottom line, your involvement makes a difference and is paying off!!

That said, we ask for your continued assistance with these calls. Please review the attached lists and make calls to any and all declined prospects that you have even the slightest of relationship with. Again, our biggest challenge is getting in front of these prospects and a call from you will make all the difference. With the prospects we have been able to meet with, we have been successful at getting them committed. 

With any contact you make, simply email Mike and Carli with a quick update so that they can follow up and schedule a meeting. AA2010 email: advantageasheville@ashevillechamber.org
We thank you for your ongoing support and with your continued assistance we look forward to a December announcement that we have successfully reached our goal!
Best regards,
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Robert A. Sipes, Co-Chair



Fred F. Groce, Jr., Co-Chair

(Progress Energy)




(BB&T – retired)

